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CIRCULAR

Dear Respected Parents,
Warm and heartfelt greetings from TWGS!

This is to inform you that on the occasion of Janmashtami festival on 7th
September,2023 i.e. Thursday school will observe holiday.

“HAPPY JANMASHTAMI” this festival is being celebrated as the divine birth of Shri
Krishna. On this scared day Shri Krishna descended to Earth.

Please note that the school will resume normal operations on the 8t of September 2023,
which is a Friday, with classes commencing at the usual time.

Regards,




